
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Gary McNamara, Chair of the Board of Health, and Theresa Marentette, Chief 

Executive Officer, Windsor-Essex County Health Unit, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, 

Minister of Health, regarding the Harms of Vaping and Next Steps for Regulation (October 

21, 2019) 

2. Letter from Gary McNamara, Chair of the Board of Health, and Theresa Marentette, Chief 

Executive Officer, Windsor-Essex County Health Unit, to the Honourable Ginette Petitpas 

Taylor, Minister of Health of Canada, and to the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of 

Health, regarding the Restrictions on Display and Promotion of Vaping Products and the 

Ban of Flavoured E-Cigarettes (October 22, 2019) 

3. Letter from Ralph Walton, Regional Clerk / Director of Legislative Services, The Regional 

Municipality of Durham, to the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister, 

regarding Notice of Motion re: Opioid Overdose Emergency Resolution (October 24, 

2019) 

4. Letter from Anita Dubeau, Chair, Board of Health, Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit, to 

the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding prohibiting the promotion of 

vapour products in convenience stores and gas stations (October 25, 2019) 

5. Letter from Mitch Twolan, Chair, Board of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Funding for Leave the Pack 

Behind (October 31, 2019) 

6. Letter from Mitch Twolan, Chair, Board of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the Right 

Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister, regarding National School Food Program 

(October 31, 2019) 

7. Letter from Mitch Twolan, Chair, Board of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Display and Promotion of 

Vaping Products BOH Motion 2019-79 (October 31, 2019) 

8. Letter from Mitch Twolan, Chair, Board of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Display and Promotion of 

Vaping Products BOH Motion 2019-80 (October 31, 2019) 

9. Letter from Janice Visneskie Moore, Chair, Board of Health, Renfrew County and District 

Health Unit, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health, 

regarding the Harms of Vaping and the Next Steps for Regulation (October 31, 2019) 

10. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Statement of Principles on Public 

Health Modernization (November 15, 2019) 



  

11. Letter from Fred Eisenberger, Mayor, City of Hamilton, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, 

Minister of Health, regarding Opposition to Co-Payment for Dentures under the New 

Ontario Seniors Dental Care Program (October 30, 2019) 

12. Letter from Fred Eisenberger, Mayor, City of Hamilton, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, 

Minister of Health, and to Dr. David Williams, Chief Medical Officer of Health, regarding 

Support for a Seamless Provincial Immunization Registry (October 30, 2019) 

13. Letter from Fred Eisenberger, Mayor, City of Hamilton, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, 

Minister of Health, regarding Request for Weekly Data Reports on Vaping Cases 

(October 30, 2019) 

14. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Summary of Emergency Health 

Services and Public Health Modernization Webinar (November 18, 2019) 

15. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (November 18, 

2019) 

16. Letter from Doug Elmslie, Chair of the Board of Health, Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge 

District Health Unit, to the Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Health, Canada, and to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health, Ontario, regarding 

Vaping Regulations (November 21, 2019) 

17. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Fall Symposium Proceedings 

(November 26, 2019) 


